
Please do not create totally “safe” districts for any legislators.  I 
am tired of the arrogance and non-responsiveness 
incumbents  show to any minority who provides input via 
email,  postal letters,  or phone calls to their offices.  They have 
created their own special clubs and ignore anyone not in their 
group.  Ask me for the proof.  When they know they have no 
chance of being unseated they behave poorly toward a 
minority party member with differing, although useful, input.  It 
is not good for democracy. 

John F. Quilter 

Congressional district 4 

Senate District 7 

Representative District 13 

 


